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Comments: As a resident that has recently experienced a close encounter (300 yards) from your 'vegetation

treatment/fire' I have a few suggestions since you seem intent on continuing this style of forest management.  1)

Work with county services to provide a self-evacuation location, a place where people can stay when their homes

are engulfed in the smoke overnight; 2) Clear communication such as the the documents provided at the Harris

Park meetings should then not be followed by communication from your PIO saying that it won't be as bad as the

documentation describes; 3) The low maintained county roads should be resurfaced after logging events, these

roads are not of the quality that the weight of a logging truck can be sustained, it just crumbles the thin pavement.

 Federal funds should be used for this resurfacing. 

 

You sell  the story that the logging and burning are good for forest health - yet it doesn't seem that once is

enough - so you intend to pollute our environment rather than protect it. Harris Park has been logged, trees have

been masticated, the 'parameter' break has been built and then abandoned to fill up with fire starter like pine

cones and needles, and most  recently the 'prescribed' burn which does not seem to be in a location that would

'protect' a community.  The one place where fires have started, the gun range, was not within the prescription?


